
  Attention ORC Attendees!! 
Attention those who are coming for “A New Happiness!” 

There is a full program at ORC of AA and Al-Anon                                           
workshops and speakers on March 14-16.  

Also available, there is an Al-Anon literature table and a 
hospitality suite.  A reminder for those who may want to 
purchase literature, cash or e-transfer will be accepted.   If 
you are looking for something specific,  we suggest you 
come early.  Hours are:   Fri.  1-9       Sat. 9:15-9        Sun. 9-11 

The literature table is grateful for those who have offered 
service to help at the table.  A few more volunteers would be 
valuable.  We have openings on Friday 4-7,  Saturday 3-4:45, 
and especially on Saturday evening towards the end and 
after the banquet, when last year we were very busy.  

If you would like to help, please contact :         
dale.cedarbrae@gmail.com.       In service, and fellowship, 
Dale, Viv M, Scott G          ORC Al-Anon  Literature  Committee 

      

                                                               

mailto:dale.cedarbrae@gmail.com

